
Update on 7th CPC to Prasar Bharati  

Employees. 

The proposal sent by Prasar Bharati after the approval of 

Prasar Bharati Board is under consideration in Hon'ble MIB. 

File has reached upto the level of Joint Secretary for sending 

it to DoEXP through Internal Finance Division of MIB. 

As per information given by Sh.Gajendra Sharma, VP(AIR), 

ARTEE, yesterday the issue has been discussed in a meeting 

between US, DY. Secy, BA(P) and JS(B). 

The Final outcome of the meeting will be known on Tuesday 

(Monday is Holiday). 

The issue is on Top Priority for ARTEE. In all possibilities we 

shall try that file is sent to DoEXP next week itself or as early 

as possible. 
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